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I am writing to express my opposition to the SB 210 proposal. Oregon has an 

effective voting system in place that facilitates voter participation. I have lived in 

states that require in person voting and find this to be a far superior system as a 

voter. Under our current system I can review my ballot while cross referencing the 

election pamphlet or other resources in a thoughtful and private manner. I feel more 

informed as a voter and have not missed an election cycle due to work or other 

conflicts. This is a pro-democracy system and should be expanded to other states- 

not retracted in our own.  


